August 25, 1995

Thomas A. Battocletti, Ph.D. 5712-D Brockton Drive Indianapolis, IN 46220

Dear Dr. Battocletti:

Thank you for your letter of August 14, 1995 to Dr. Kermit Hall. I am responding to you on his behalf.

I am enclosing a copy of Certificate of Death for President Kennedy. The certificate is available to the public at the National Archives facility in College Park, Maryland. Upon a recent visit to the Archives, one of our analysts made a copy of it for me to pass along to you. In addition, I am enclosing a brochure from the Archives on the President John F. Kennedy Assassination Records Collection. It contains the appropriate address if you wish to make inquires about the availability of other medical records related to the assassination. Their telephone number is (301) 713-6620.

Again, thank you for your interest in the work of the Review Board and we are glad we were able to assist you.

Sincerely,

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq.
Associate Director for Communications

enclosures